

## TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: [tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org](mailto:tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org))

**September 17, 2024**

**Attendees:** Karen, Olivier, Joanna, Janos, Anton, Bence, Matteo

### Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
  - TF-A
    - No issues to report; everything going smoothly
  - TF-M
    - No issues to report
  - MbedTLS
    - Bence is close to finishing working on the issue he's been focused on recently
  - Janos asked if Karen could pass along a message to [don.harbin@linaro.org](mailto:don.harbin@linaro.org) when he will post the slides onto the website
    - Action - Karen to follow-up
  - [\[TFC-365\] TF-A Automatic rebasing for patch reviews - Jira \(atlassian.net\)](#)
    - Julius from Google sent an email asking when this ticket will be addressed
      - Olivier said this is part of day-to day maintenance
      - We don't believe it's a high priority right now
      - More of an annoyance, than an issue
      - **Action** - Olivier to update ticket with his comments and follow up with Julius to discuss further